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Date: January 17, 2018 
To: Bussmann series 3998 fuse block customers 
Subject: End-of-life notification 
 
 
 
Dear valued customer: 
 
Effective immediately, the Bussmann™ series 3998 fuse block for ¼” x 1 ¼” fuses is 
discontinued. The recommended replacement for fit and function is listed in the table 
below. 
 
Catalog no. Description UPC Replacement* UPC 
3998 ¼” x 1 ¼” Fuse block 051712738415 BK-S-8002-1X-R 051712559379 
* Catalog number is for bulk quantity of 1000 blocks. 
 
Any existing inventory of this fuse block is saleable product and should not be returned. 
 
For further assistance, contact FuseTech@Eaton.com, or your Bussmann series product 
sales representative, for assistance in selecting an appropriate fuse holder or block 
product for your application. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
AJ Johnson 
Product Manager 
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